
 

18 January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Subject Year 8 & 9 Mini Options Evening – Tuesday 23 January 2024 
 
I hope you are well. This is a reminder about the Year 8 into 9 Mini Options Evening for both 
parents and students on Tuesday 23 January 6.30-7.30pm. This will take place in the school 
hall.  
 
Please can I ask you to park off site and walk into school through the bottom gate of the school 
and walk up the driveway and into the quad, just after the sports hall. You can then walk up to 
the hall from the quad. The school hall is where the event will take place. Parking is very 
limited on site. Please sign in on the register when you arrive.  
 
This will consist of myself and Mr Newbey talking through the mini options process for Year 8 
into 9 such as what the curriculum will look like, the optional subjects which are on offer as 
well as how to fill out the form. We will share all information with you. Just to note, the evening 
will not be an options fayre where subjects are presenting, this event is focused on the process 
as a whole. Students will be shown videos of the options process and what each option 
consists of during Tutorial time. These will be added to google classroom to refer back to and 
discuss with yourselves.  
 
Thank you for your support with this and I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Miss Hawes 

Year 8 Leader 


